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	To:
	- Credit institutions
- Branches of foreign banks


On October 31, 2013, Information Technology Agency issued an Official Dispatch No. 1102/CNTH8 as a warning about the threat to network security when using Windows XP. According to the Dispatch, Microsoft stops providing updates and support for Windows XP, which is an operating system used for many automated teller machines (ATM). This may lead to a risk of vulnerabilities or other errors of this operating system without support from Microsoft. In order to ensure the security of the ATM system, Information Technology Agency requires that the following tasks be carried out:
- Upgrade the ATMs using Windows XP, report the results and upgrading plans to Information Technology Agency by April 25, 2014.
- Take additional technical and administrative measures for ensuring the security of the ATM system before the ATMs using Windows XP are upgraded. The technical instructions on reducing the threat to information security when using Windows XP provided by VNCERT can be found on http://vncert.gov.vn/tainguyen/Huong_dan_bao_mat_WindowsXP.pdf
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